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Everything you ever need to know about making it as a scientist. Despite your graduate education,
brainpower, and technical prowess, your career in scientific research is far from assured. Permanent
positions are scarce, science survival is rarely part of formal graduate training, and a good mentor is
hard to find. In A Ph.D. Is Not Enough!, physicist Peter J. Feibelman lays out a rational path to a
fulfilling long-term research career. He offers sound advice on selecting a thesis or postdoctoral
adviser; choosing among research jobs in academia, government laboratories, and industry; preparing for
an employment interview; and defining a research program. The guidance offered in A Ph.D. Is Not
Enough! will help you make your oral presentations more effective, your journal articles more
compelling, and your grant proposals more successful. A classic guide for recent and soon-to-be
graduates, A Ph.D. Is Not Enough! remains required reading for anyone on the threshold of a career in
science. This new edition includes two new chapters and is revised and updated throughout to reflect
how the revolution in electronic communication has transformed the field.
Building and Using a Groundwater Database is an introductory book that focuses on the fundamentals of
groundwater database use. It is an excellent guide for people who collect and use groundwater quality
data, hydrogeological data, and general geological data, as well as people who are required to prepare
information about groundwater resources for others to use. The book also serves as a textbook for
computer-based hydrogeology courses. Many university courses now make use of computerized groundwater
data, yet no textbook exists to guide students in database use. Building and Using a Groundwater
Database provides detailed information regarding the steps and perspectives required to create a
database and use it for groundwater management, land use practices, planning, cleanups, site
investigations, and general hydrogeologic reporting. The book is structured to take the reader from the
foundations of database development through maintenance and everyday use of the database. Actual
examples from selected case studies are used to illustrate database principles. This book is unique in
that it deals with the management and structuring of groundwater data, as opposed to the collection and
interpretation of data. It illustrates how database software managers can be integrated with
groundwater software tools. Building and Using a Groundwater Database provides consultants, engineers,
public officials, university instructors, local and municipal water utilities, and banking and loan
institutions with a clear, concise guide to using groundwater databases.
This volume provides the first comprehensive overview of how political scientists have used experiments
to transform their field of study.
The basic text for Alcoholics Anonymous.

Across practice areas and jurisdictions, new lawyers need fundamental lawyering skills. Global
Lawyering Skills is designed to teach these fundamental lawyering skills by introducing students to a
broader range of skills than a traditional research and writing textbook. While the book covers
foundational objective and persuasive legal writing skills, it also addresses other lawyering skills,
such as oral argument, alternative dispute resolution, transactional drafting, and client interviewing
and counseling. Additionally, students need an understanding of how cross-cultural and transnational
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considerations impact the practice of law. GLS is one of the only legal research and writing textbooks
available that covers foreign legal systems, intercultural competence, and cross-cultural
considerations in the practice of law. GLS is sufficient for a two-year curriculum, but would also work
well in a one, two, or three semester course. The new edition provides updates to existing chapters and
includes new chapters on professionalism and professional identity, incorporating feedback, and
judicial writing.
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